From:
To: A303 Stonehenge
Subject: Stonehenge bypass

Date: 26 September 2022 18:03:53

Dear Sir or Madam

Like the recent financial measures announced by the chancellor exchequer this proposal, by National Highways, has little support, not from UNESCO, nor from government independant examiners and many of the British population who are concerned to make sure that valuable historic sites are properly preserved so as to make sure that further exploration of the site and its environs is possible in the future.

Given the flaky nature of this most recent government, with likely likely cost overruns for Sizewell C, large expenditure on future droughts or catastrophic floods, leveling up finances in peril due to the leveling down by the chancellor in his recent non budget, money is likely to be in short supply. Wouldn't it be wise to hold back on building roads until National Highways surveys the transport system with respect to the expected rises in sea levels.

Please stop digging for roads, think about our nations future and our reputation as a people who care about our history.

Yours faithfully

Dr W.R.D.Couper,